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Principal’s Message:  

Dear Families:  

So happy it’s Spring!  I’m also happy we made it back after March Break 

this year!  I want to again, thank you for all your support in helping us 

continue to follow Public Health rules.   As we all know, even though cases 

are low, they can rise again quickly and we want to ensure that Humber 

Park School is doing everything we can to keep our students and staff safe.    

Yours in education, 

Ms. White 

 

Read a thon: Our Read-A-Thon fundraiser was a great success! Students 

were very committed to their reading each day and when the music played, 

everyone dropped everything and read and the school was so quiet!  In 

addition to working hard to improve our reading, we were able to raise 

$1588!  This money will be used to add to our classroom libraries, support 

our classrooms with supplies that they need and the rest will be put toward 

the installation of the new sound system in the gym when Covid protocols 

allow.      

 

Lunch Monitor still needed: Although we have enough lunch monitors to 

cover the P-6 classes most days, we are still in need of additional lunch 

monitors to cover classes from Pre-Primary to six. If you are interested in 

helping us out on one or any of these days, can you please call Mrs. Pelley 

at the school and she will help you get set up!    

 

Traffic Issues: Thank you for all the families that help me keep our 

children safe at arrival and dismissal each day. The safety of our students is 

too important.    

 

SAC: The SAC is our School Advisory Council, which brings together 

school stakeholders and individuals from local communities who share an 

interest in promoting student success. They provide parents/guardians, 

school staff, community members and when appropriate, students, with a 

voice to influence decisions that have an impact on student learning and 

well-being. As advisory bodies, SAC’s bring partners together to provide 

principals and Regional Centers of Education (RCE’s) with advice that 

reflects the best interests of students from the point of view of the school 

community. SACs receive their authority from the Education Act (2018).    

The following parents and community members are part of our SAC:  

Marilyn Smith– chair, Teaira Cain, Jeanine Goulet, Larissa Lee, Hollie 



Pearce and Fiona Coulter   Our next virtual meeting is on Tuesday, April 

27th at 6:00 for all members.       

 

Important Upcoming Dates:  

 April 2nd No school – Good Friday 

 April 5th  No School –Easter Monday 

 April 7th   Report cards go home  

 April 8th  PD – AM / Parent/Teacher – 1-6 PM – No school for 

students  

 April 16th  Humber High Five Assembly  

 

 


